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Love reading          Love learning          Love imagination          Love 
knowledge

Welcome to the first Reading Newsletter of 2021! 
Although we have spent this term so far in lockdown, in these difficult times when 
we can’t all be together, the one thing we can share with others is a love of 
reading.  Reading is the key to everything and can provide endless enjoyment, 
suspense and knowledge.  
It has been lovely to see the children engaging in reading activities at home and 
enjoying sharing stories with each other and their teachers.  The enrichment 
gained from books is a key part of our curriculum and we hope to be together 
again very soon, sharing the books we love.
Mrs Bennett

What have you been reading 
in lockdown?



RECOMMENDED READS

Online books and stories for children at home

www.booktrust.org.uk

www.oxfordowl.co.uk

www.storyline.net

www.childrenslibrary.org
(Stories in a range of languages)

www.lovereading4kids.co.uk
(Register for free access to extracts 
and book recommendations.)
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